
 

 

Press Release 

Contact: Captain Carmen Del Palazzo PIO 
Telephone: 856-882-1134 

Email: cdelpalazzo@vtpd.com 

 
SUPPLEMENTAL RELEASE 
 

In regards to the below crash, the Voorhees Police have identified the operator as Todd Gersh (43) from the unit 

block of Woodhurst Drive, Voorhees, NJ.  

Motor Vehicle Crash 

VOORHEES TWP. NJ 1/22/17: At approximately 10:24 am Voorhees Police Units were 
dispatched to a single motor vehicle crash on Kresson-Gibbsboro Road (County Route 685) 
in the area of the Kresson Golf Course. Investigation by police revealed the following: 
 

A 2009 Range Rover, operated by a Voorhees resident, was traveling Northbound on 
Kresson-Gibbsboro Road when it veered off the roadway striking several trees. Voorhees 
Police were on scene immediately and were subsequently informed by Emergency Medical 
Personnel that the operator and sole occupant had succumbed to injuries.  
 
The crash investigation is still ongoing and being investigated by the Voorhees Police Traffic 
Unit. If anyone has information related to this crash please call the Voorhees Police at    
856-428-5400.  
 
For more information about this crash, please contact Captain Carmen Del Palazzo. 
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